
completed on time but required considerable work by 
teachers to set up classes ready for their students. The 
boy’s bathroom in Marri Block is complete which leaves 
only the Marri Block girls bathroom the last to upgrade in 
the school. I will be lobbying for funding to have this  
completed this year. 

 SWIMMING LESSONS 

Swimming for Years 4 to 6 starts next week and runs for 
two weeks. Pre-Primary to Year 3 swimming follows in 
weeks 6 and 7 starting Monday 8 March. Please make 
sure you return permission slips and money as soon as 
possible. All students should attend swimming as part of 

their physical education program and general water safety 
for life. The notes for Juniors will be coming home soon 
so look out for these. 

 CLASS PARENT MEETINGS 

Class parent meetings have been set for next Wednesday 
24 February. These will occur between 5pm and 6.30pm. 
These are an opportunity for teachers to outline to parents 
and carers the learning program for the year and  
classroom processes and procedures. These are not the 
right time to discuss your child’s progress as it will be a 
public forum but a good time to meet the teacher and set 
up a follow-up meeting if required.  

 NAPLAN 

The 25 March is a NAPLAN practise day when students in 
Years 3 & 5 are made familiar with the ICT platform in 

preparation for testing in Week 4 next term. 

 SCHOOL REVIEW 

Wirrabirra will be participating in our first School Review 

under the new format on 16 June 2021, which is Week 9 

in second term. 

Prior to this day we will continue our own self-assessment 
and lodge evidence to support our evaluation in 6  
domains. On the day of the review I will invite groups to 
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An Independent Public School 

Moral Purpose 
 

Wirrabirra is a connected and future focused community, dedicated to achieving student excellence 

 

 

Monday 22 February 
Yr 4—6 Swimming Lessons 
 

Wednesday 24 February 
Parent/Teacher Meeting 
 

Monday 1 March 
Labour Day Public Holiday 
 

Monday 8 March 
PP—Yr 3 Swimming Lessons 
 

 

W i r r a b i r r a  S c h o o l  i s  a n  A L L E R G Y  
FRIENDLY SCHOOL. What does this mean? It 
means that we will respect the individual needs of 
students who have identified allergies (with care 
plans) to such products as nuts, milk and eggs to 
name a few. In particular, food products that have 

nuts or are made from nuts should NOT come to school - ie: peanut 
paste, Nutella and nut bars. Our canteen is “nut free” to accommo-

date individual students with special needs. 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S  DESK  
 

Dear Parents, Carers and School Community 
 

 START OF THE NEW SCHOOL YEAR 

Unfortunately, we had a disrupted start to the year with 

COVID and missed the first week of school. Following 

two days of meetings and professional learning our 

teachers and staff were well prepared and quite excited 

to get started. They have carried this into our first week 

just completed and the start to the year was very 

smooth and productive. Our new staff have all settled in 

to their roles and all classes are finalised and working 

on the Guaranteed Curriculum plans set. 

We have 16 classes including our two Kindergarten 
groups with a total of 382 students as at Census last 
Friday. At the last Census in August 2020 we had 392 
students.  

 BUILDING WORKS 

All building works to ceilings and lighting in Jarrah,  
Marri, Teacher Resource room and Staffroom was  

Class Meetings - Wednesday 24 February 2021 
Times Classes 

5pm to 
5.30pm 

Jarrah 1, Jarrah 3, Jarrah 6, Sheoak1,  
Sheoak 4 

5.30pm 
to 6pm 

Jarrah 2, Jarrah 4, Banksia 2, Banksia 3, 
Marri 6, Marri 1 

6pm to 
6.30 pm 

Marri 2, Marri 3, Marri 5 



Chaplain’s Chat      

 

Hello Everyone 

 

A warm welcome to 2021 at Wirrabirra. I would like to  
extend a special welcome to our new students and families. I 
wish you well in settling into the school community. My core 
role at Wirrabirra is to assist with the pastoral care of the 
whole school. If you would like to know more about  
Chaplaincy, please feel free to visit the Parent Information 
Centre (next to uniform shop) and we can talk further. I am 
available from 8.30am to 4.00pm every Tuesday and  
Thursday. Meanwhile, I wish you all success with the new 
school year and with your plans and dreams for a Covid-free 
(we hope and pray) 2021. 

 

“Every new beginning comes from some other beginnings 
end” 

 

Blessings 

Helen Ivatts, School Chaplain 

P&C Report 
Hi everyone 

 
Election Day 

On Saturday 13 March, Wirrabirra is a Polling Station for 
the Sate Election. The P&C will be running a sausage 
sizzle and would appreciate your help and support. As of 
Monday there will be a roster for the sausage sizzle in 
the front office. 

 

 

  Sonya Kimbar, Wirrabirra School P&C President 

wirrabirrapandc@gmail.com 

CANTEEN CORNER 
Hello and welcome to term 1. Our new menu has been 
sent home. Sadly, we have had to increase the prices a 
little due to increases in the cost of our supplies. Don’t 
forget you can order online, simply register at 
www.quickcliq.com.au and order recess and lunch for 
your children. The cut off time is 8:30am each morning 
but you are also able to order ahead. We also still accept 
cash at the canteen. 
 

We are open Tuesday to Friday every week. If you 
would like to help in the canteen please come and see 
Bek. If you help for 3 hours or more, you and your child 

get a free lunch. 
 

Rebecca McBride 

Canteen Manager 

meet with the reviewers. This will include P&C and School 
Board members. 

 STUDENT THIRD PARTY PERMISSION FOR  

COMPUTERS 

It is most urgent that all children have a signed 3
rd

 Party 
Permission form returned to school from a parent or  
carer. All students in all Government Schools are required 
to have permission to access approved programs and 
websites we already use. All programs that our students 
access are screened and approved prior to being  
introduced, however we still require your signed  
permission to proceed. Until this is received we are  
unable to allow your child to use the computers for these 
programs. If you have misplaced your permission slip, 
please request another through the office or your child’s 
teacher. Thank you for helping us to maintain our ICT 
learning. 

 ELECTION SAUSAGE SIZZLE 
As you are aware, we have a State Election on Saturday 

13 March and Wirrabirra is a Polling Station. The P&C is 

very keen to hold a Sausage Sizzle to raise some much 

needed funds for our school. These have proved very 

successful in the past especially when families offer  

support in the following ways; 

 Volunteer some time to help on the day. An hour is 

good. 

 Donate some cans of soft drink  

 Donate sauce, mustard, napkins, the loan of an 

esky or bags of ice 

 Time to help set up or pack up 

Keep an eye on the P&C notes to see how you can  

support your child’s school and learning.  

 

Regards, Steve Richards, Principal 

 

2021 TERM DATES FOR STUDENTS 

Term 1 Monday 1 Feb - Thursday 1 April  

Term 2 Tuesday 20 April - Friday 2 July  

Term 3 Tuesday 20 July - Friday 24 Sep 

Term 4 Tuesday 12 Oct - Thursday 16 Dec 

PBS FOCUS 

 

5 Star Transitions 

http://www.quickcliq.com.au


 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Welcome back to the 2021 school year. After the delayed start the students have settled straight back into routine working 

hard towards achieving their goals. We have several new families within our community and would like to welcome Rhys, 

Vera, Balaji and Aril to B4; Mehrab, Iman and Jerermy to B4; and Lila to B1.  

We also have several new staff and I would like to welcome Rebecca Sullivan who is teaching in B5 3 days a week. Mrs 

Danni Zhang (B5), Ms Sanya Nikolic (B4), Mrs Kristy Parker (TLC) and Mrs Megan Bailey (TLC ) are new education  

assistants to the school back filling various positions. If you have popped into the office you may have noticed a new face. 

Ms Bec Day is our new permanent Manager of Corporate Services. Please see Bec if you have any queries about  

payments or timelines of things happening in and around the school. Our new staff are all highly skilled and have slotted in 

with ease and we extend a warm welcome to both new staff and new families. 

You may have heard your child mention something about Quinnys. Quinny Quenda is our new Positive  

Behaviour Support (PBS) Mascot. Students will earn Quinnys throughout the week for following the  

expectations. Each Quinny is a point for their faction and goes into the barrel for a chance to be drawn at our 

PBS assembly. If they are lucky enough to be drawn out of the barrel, students spin the wheel and then  

select a prize from different categories determined by the spin result. Our PBS focus for the next three 

weeks is 5 star transitions. 

Miss Kate is back with her wonderful Infinite Limits Dance program. The students are enjoying the physical routines. Miss 

Nikki posted some fabulous photos of students participating in the dance session yesterday so if you haven’t already liked 

our Facebook page please make sure you do.  Photos will also be uploaded to our Web page but 

this generally takes a little bit longer before they appear. www.wirrabirra.esc.wa.edu.au  

Students doing therapy during school hours away from school will need documentation to be 

filled in by the school, the parent and the therapist. Several families have already enquired in re-

gard to this. If you need the form to be sent home or any explanation about doing therapy away 

from school during school hours, please do not hesitate to contact us. Families who would like to 

have their therapist conduct Therapy at school will need to have the therapist contact their child’s 

class teacher to coordinate a suitable time for the school to allow the therapy to happen. 

Don’t forget if your child is going to be away from school please notify the class teacher.  

Alternatively, you can use our message system 0438 960 869 to send a text through.  Please 

ensure you do not use emoji’s when sending messages through as the computer program it uses 

does not recognise them and sends through a blank message. The school will use the message  

system to send reminders and messages through to parents as well. Please also remember you 

can phone the school at any time to ask questions or pass on information. If you need to speak to 

the class teacher, we may not always be able to put you through to the class, however we will 

take a message and get the teacher to call you back at a suitable time that does not interrupt 

their teaching time.   

B1 and TLC start swimming next week. The two classes are scheduled to leave school at 8:50am so please make sure your 

child is here on time to avoid missing the bus. We request Students come to school wearing their bathers under their  

uniform. Students may wear thongs or slips on to school however must bring their normal school footwear to change into 

after swimming. Don’t forget to pack underwear with their towel in a swimming bag including a plastic bag to put their wet 

bathers and towel in. B4 and B5 are scheduled to start swimming on Monday the 8
th
 March.  Notes will be sent home  

shortly. 

IEP meetings will be happening over the next couple of weeks. If class teachers haven’t already they will be in touch shortly 

to schedule a time to meet. Please ensure you turn up to your meeting time as teachers are often released from class in  

order for the meetings to take place. Hopefully I will see many of you when you attend your meetings and have a chance to 

say ‘Hi’ and check in. 

Remember we are here to help at any time and all families are more than welcome to contact us to have a chat, ask any 
questions, seek clarification or voice concerns if needed. 

Kind regards  

 

Julie Dawson, Principal,  

Wirrabirra Education Support Centre  

http://www.wirrabirra.esc.wa.edu.au


GROW AWARD 

WINNERS 

 

Abuk, Kiahn, Taylan, Lily,  
Lennox, Malika, Jake, Shayla, Jaylani, 
Jeremy, Austin, Ishaan, Jonathon,  
Chanelle, Tyson, Mark 

 

LEARN AWARD  
WINNERS 
 

Tyler, Subiksha, Archie, Bob, Laon, Ryken, 
Zahra, Shafee, Alisha, Henry, Raveena, 
Abigale, Trinity, Korday, Grace 

CARE AWARD  

WINNERS 
 

Clare, Ishika, Annabelle, Yazan, Mitchell, 
Marley-Jade, Serene, Layla, Laylah-Rose, 
Aya, Sanday, Ishmael, Charlee, James 





Confidence, Resilience, Leadership, 
Adventure!  

Sound good? Try Scouts! Ages 5 to 
25 all  welcome. Prepare to face challenges with friends 
in one of the longest-running youth-led, adult-guided 
clubs in the world. Your closest Scout groups are  
Liddelow, at Walter Padbury ovals, and Maddington, near 
Maddington Village. Have a look at our website to see 
what cool stuff we get up to: scoutswa.com.au.  

(Prefer to talk to a person? Call Hummingbird, Liddelow's 
Assistant Group Leader, 0429 865 724.)

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fscoutswa.com.au%2F&data=04%7C01%7Ctammy.jensen%40education.wa.edu.au%7C58c0fc19573f484e7a3d08d8d3400391%7Ce08016f9d1fd4cbb83b0b76eb4361627%7C0%7C0%7C637491619172998193%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8ey

